
Refreshments will be available and  

places must be booked in advance!   

Please email  

ruby.ul-haq@foxwood.notts.sch.uk  

to reserve your place. 

Why us? 
NottAlone is a website providing  
information and mental health  
support for people of all ages in  
Nottingham and Nottinghamshire. 


